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BIKE LAWYER, DAVID W. HAY, Q.C.  SPOTLIGHTED IN HUB
CYCLING’S MAY NEWSLETTER

As a proud supporter of HUB Cycling, we are featured in their most recent Bike Bulletin. RBS’ Bike Lawyer,

David W. Hay, Q.C. discusses how our work with HUB and other local groups to reduce speed limits in quiet

neighbourhoods is gaining political traction.

Find out more about the latest biking news, and the upcoming Bike To Work Week initiative by clicking here.
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